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Saint Barbara 

Catholic 

Church 

Pastor:    Rev. Brian Cline 
School Principal:    Marisa Stoll 
Dir. Religious Education:       Amy Davis 
Youth Minister                                      Amy Davis 
Church Secretary:      Jennifer Harrison-Cox 
Parish Life Center Bookings  Jennifer Harrison-Cox 
Parish Council Chairperson:       Cindy Giltz 
Finance Council Chairperson:   

Director of Music                                Kevin Kutz 
Bookkeeper                                             Sue Donaldson   

    Church Office: Phone:  (330) 833-6898 
   Fax:  (330) 833-5164 
   E-mail:  StBarbMassillon@aol.com 
    St. Barbara School:     Phone:   (330) 833-9510 
    E-mail: StBarbaraElem@YoungstownDiocese.org 
    Parish Life Center:       Phone:   (330) 833-6898 

Parish Office Hours:  
 

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday  
8:30 am - 4:30 pm 

 
Bingo: Wednesdays at 6:30 pm (PLC) 

SCHEDULE OF MASSES: 

SATURDAY                                       
4:30 pm 

SUNDAY 8:00 am, 10:30 am 
HOLYDAY                                         

Vigil ~ 7:00 pm    
9:00 am and 7:00 pm 

WEEKDAY                                            
Monday, Tuesday, Friday 9:00 am 

Wednesday, 8:20 am 
SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION   

SATURDAY 3:30 pm 

The 26th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sept.28-29, 2019 

 

Though our Lord Jesus Christ 
was rich, he became poor, 

so that by his poverty 
you might become rich. 
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Ministries and Contact Information: 

Adult Servers:  Joel Fichter      (330) 830-9301 
Caring Stitchers: Mary Sirgo      (330) 837-4588 
Child Servers:  Lisa Spinden      (330) 833-9510 
Eucharistic Ministers: LaDonna Kraus      (330) 837-3669 
Evangelization               Mary & Bob Kring   (330) 833-9851 
Faith in Action:   Arlene Nussbaum     (330) 837-2705 
   Church Coordinator 
Finance Council:   
Gift Bearers:  Julie Turkal      (330) 832-7868 
Greeters:  Joan Galant      (330) 830-5311 
Lectors:  Judy Wellin      (330) 437-9240 
Liturgy Committee:        (330) 833-6898 
Music Ministry: Kevin Kutz      (330) 354-9488 
Parish Council : Cindy Giltz      (330) 936-2968 
Prayer Circle:      Sue Ziegelhofer      (330) 832-1992 
P.T.O.:   Heather Cole      (330) 833-9510 
Sacristans:  Paulette Martin      (330) 704-1706 
School Office Admin: Lisa Spinden      (330) 833-9510 
Ushers:  Thomas Kraus      (330) 837-3669 
Youth Ministry: Amy Davis      (330) 833-6898 

BAPTISM 

Mandatory Baptism Preparation Sessions are held quarter-
ly:    February /May/August /November.  Baptisms are 
held the fourth Sunday of the month. 
 
 

REGISTRATION 

New families should register by phone or by coming to the      
Rectory.  Every wage earner should make a real effort to 
support the parish with Christian generosity. 
 
 

RCIA (Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults) 

The RCIA is the ancient and currently renewed process 
for       initiating adults into the Catholic Church.  It is for 
those desiring full membership through Baptism, Confir-
mation, and Eucharist.  We invite newcomers who are 
seeking membership to join us!  Call the church office for 
information. 
 
 

MARRIAGE 

Arrange six months in advance. 
 
 

MINISTRY OF CARE 

For visits to shut-ins or the homebound, call:                                
Tess Simonetti-  (330) 832-0597                                                 
and Julie Turkal- (330) 832-7868 
 
 

Bulletin Submissions 

Bulletin submissions are due to the rectory by Tuesday at 
noon.  Inserts should be sent in electronic form whenever 
possible. 

 

Church Calendar 
 

September 28 Rosary for Life after 4:30 Mass 
September 29 Social Club 5:00 pm at the Sons of Herman 
October  Evangelization meeting cancelled 
October 26-27 Caring Stitchers Craft Sale 
October 26-27 After Glow of the Eucharist “Simple Blessing Prayer” 

Notify the Rectory Office – 330-833-6898  
It would be very helpful if you would notify the rectory 
if a loved one has died so that we can include the infor-
mation in the bulletin.  We try to watch the newspaper 
obituaries but sometimes we miss it.  It is so nice for the 
whole parish to pray for your loved ones; as we are a 
family! 

Flowers on the Altar –are for Lisa & Zachery 
with love from Rose Mossor & family 

The Sanctuary (Tabernacle) Candle is lit in 
memory of Bill Peters with love from 
wife, Agnes. 

 

Scripture Readings for 09/30/2019 – 10/06/2019 
Mon. -  Zec 8:1-8, Lk 9:46-50 
Tues.  - Zec 8:20-23, Lk 9:51-56 

Wed. – Neh 2:1-8, Mt 19:1-5 
Thurs. – Neh 8:1-4a, 5-6, Mt 1:1-5 
Fri.   - Bar 1:15-22, Lk 10:13-16 

Sat.  – Bar 4:5-12, 27-29, Lk 10:17-24  
Sun. – Hb 1:2-3, 2:2-4, 2 Tm 1:6-8, 13-14, Lk 17:5-10 

September 21 and 22, 2019 
 

Weekly Budget   $  12,621.00 
Needy                 $        429.00 
   

Reg. Collection   $     6,612.90 
Mail-in                 $        654.00 
On Line    $        130.00 
Total     $     7,396.90 
     

Deficit                ($     5,224.10) 
 

Mass Attendance 
439 -  4:30-142; 8:00 -127; 10:30-170 
187 Envelopes 
 

Capital Campaign Pledged  $ 835,403.10 
Collected                $ 811,155.39 

St. Barbara Parish Mission Statement  
   We, the Christian Community of Saint Barbara 
Parish are united in our solid Catholic Faith and tra-
dition. We strive to live out our Baptismal Call 
through service to our members and God’s people. 
   Through support and education, we shall nurture 
spiritual growth, at all ages, while promoting a strong 
foundation for our values and beliefs. 
   Joyfully, we go forth, through the working of the 
Holy Spirit, to carry out the Mission of Jesus Christ.  



 The  26th Sunday In Ordinary Time                                                                                              September 28-29, 2019  

3 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Saturday - Sept. 28  

    4:30 p.m. - Bill Peters (Grandchildren) 
Sunday - Sept. 29 - Twenty-Sixth  
                                   Sunday in Ordinary Time 
    8:00 a.m. - John Sibila (Pat Sibila) 
  10:30 a.m. - Eleanor Hamel (Janie & Bob Egan) 
Monday - Sept. 30 - St. Jerome  
    9:00 a.m. - Milan Choven (friend of the family) 
Tuesday - Oct. 1 - St. Therese 
    9:00 a.m. - Jim Pirrung (Agie Kennedy -DeVault) 
Wednesday - Oct. 2 
    8:20 a.m. - Michael Colarusso (St. Barbara Choirs) 
Thursday - Oct. 3 
    8:45 a.m. - Devotion to Our Lady of Perpetual Help 
    9:00 a.m. - Communion Service  
Friday - Oct. 4 - St. Francis of Assisi 
    9:00 a.m. - Dave Kennedy (Wife, Agie) 
Saturday - Oct. 5 
    4:30 p.m. - People of our Parish 
Sunday - Oct. 6 - Twenty-Seventh 
                               Sunday in Ordinary Time 

    8:00 a.m. - The Halter Family (Ray & Pat) 

  10:30 a.m. - Eleanor Hamel (Evelyn & Family) 

Servers’ Schedule  
Servers - Saturday/Sunday 
   4:30 p.m. - 10/5 - I. Koehler, A. Wojcicki, L. Eberhardt 

   8:00 a.m. - 10/6 - A. Arney, K. Ehmer, L. Seymour 

 10:30 a.m. - 10/6 - J. Majors, S. Murray, K. Sartoski 
Lectors - Saturday/Sunday 
   4:30 p.m. - 10/5 - MJ Malich, S. Hall 
   8:00 a.m. - 10/6 - C. Anderson, D. Anderson  
 10:30 a.m. - 10/6 - J. Turkal, C. Giltz 

Sacristans - Saturday/Sunday 
   4:30 p.m. - 10/5 - M. Carrothers  
   8:00 a.m. - 10/6 - T. Simonetti 
 10:30 a.m. - 10/6 - P. Martin 

Greeters - This Saturday/Sunday 
   4:30 p.m. - G. Sinay, M. Carrothers  
   8:00 a.m. - S & D Dean 
 10:30 a.m. - J & J Schott 

Gift Bearers - This Saturday/Sunday 
   4:30 p.m. - The Peters Family  
   8:00 a.m. - John Blackstone & Pat Sibila 
 10:30 a.m. - Jim Hamel & Jane Egan 

Do you have an old smart phone laying around collecting dust or taking 
up space in your junk drawer? Looking for something to do with it? Now, 
you can donate it to the church to help parishioners and other church-
goers to hear better during masses! 
Phone must still be able to be updated and have the ability to connect to 
our Wi-Fi. These should be restored to factory settings (don’t worry, we 
can help if you’re not sure how to do this) and will be used to connect 
hearing aids to our AudioFetch system for the hearing impaired. People 
who already have a smart phone are able to use their own, so these will 
be kept at the church and passed out to church-goers who need help to 
hear better but do not have a smart phone with Wi-Fi capabilities.  
 
Thank you in advance for your generous donations – we hope to be 
able to better serve our hearing-impaired parishioners and guests! 

WE NEED YOUR HELP! 

In Memoria 
Please pray for the soul of John F. Maurer, broth-
er of Agie Kennedy-DeVault and uncle of Diane 
Krueger. Eternal light shine upon him, O Lord, and 
may he rest in peace. 

“Save the Date” Christmas Party 
 

Date: Sunday, December 1, 2019  
Time: 5:00 - 8:00 pm  
Where: St. Barbara Parish Life Center  
Cost: $16.00 per person, children 7 and 
           under are $8.00  
 
Dinner will be catered by Mr. Mike's Catering and we 
will have live music and a visit from Santa Claus!   
Dinner will be served buffet style: 
baked chicken, beef au jus, scalloped potatoes, mixed 
vegetables, penne with a meatless marinara, salad bar, 
roll and butter, and dessert. 

 

BLESSING OF THE ANIMALS 
Blessing of the Animals on the Feast of St. Fran-
cis of Assisi will take place on Friday, October 4th 
at 1:45pm between the church and rectory.  Eve-
ryone is welcome to bring their pet to be blessed.  

 
Social Club 

St. Barbara’s Social Club will be meeting on Sun-
day, September 29 at 5:00 pm at  the Sons of Her-
man. All are welcome to join us for dinner and fel-
lowship. We hope to see many new faces. To 
make reservations call Bob & Mary Kring at 330-
833-9851 
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Mass intentions                           

There are  no limitations on the number of Masses 

that can be said for a loved one!                                       

Mass Intentions can be scheduled for:    

* A deceased loved one  

* A living relative/friend who is ill 

* A living person celebrating a birthday,  anniver-

sary, special occasion, etc.   

Call the Rectory to schedule a mass intention. 

 

Welcome New Parishioners! 
Please welcome our newest parishioners! 
ANDREW STILLION and THERESA DEHASS 
Welcome to our parish community! We are so 
happy to have you! 

 

Eucharistic Adoration - Tuesday, October 1 begin-
ning after the 9:00 a.m. Mass and will continue un-
til 8:00 p.m.  
 

              Verla Lorenz, 330-833-1125;                                       

 Judi Frank, 330-828-8343 (available only 5-8pm) 

 or Bob Kracker, 330-833-1885.  
 

If they are not available, then call the rectory. 

Please remember to 

support our  

advertisers.  They 

make  our  bulletin 

possible.  To the 

right is our sponsor 

of the week.  

200 CLUB NEWS 
The 2019-2020 - 200 Club tickets are now on sale.  Our SUPER 
volunteer sellers have agreed to sell the tickets to their perspective 
buyers! (Thank you to them!)  They have their list of names and tick-
et numbers that they sold to you last year, so they will be calling you 
soon. If you have not purchased tickets before, but would like to 
do so this year, please contact Jennifer or Judy in the office to 
get your ticket today!  
There are 200 tickets sold, thus the name 200 Club.  Cost of each 
ticket is $100.  Two winners will be drawn on the 15th of each month 
for $100 each.  And two tickets each will be drawn  on the 30th of 
each month for $100 each beginning October 15, 2019.  Each time a 
winner is drawn, their number will be put back for another 
chance to win. 
 

The exceptions are in June, one winner will be drawn for $100 
and one winner will be drawn for $500 on the 15th of June.  On 
the 30th of June one winner will be drawn for $100.  In December, 
one winner will be drawn for $100 and one winner will be drawn 
for $1,000 on the 15th.  On the 30th of December there will be one 
winner drawn for $100. 
 

Winners will receive a check in the mail and their names will be pub-
lished in the bulletin. 

Music Ministry 
 

Notes from Kevin: 
 Choir and Bell Choir rehearsals have 
started!  Listed below are the re-
hearsal times for each group!  Please 
feel free to come and join!    
 

Adult Choir:  rehearsals in church every Wednesday 
evening at 7pm  
 

Adult Bell Choir:    rehearsals in church every Wednes-
day evening at 6pm Starting Wednesday, September 25. 
 

Contemporary Ensemble:  rehearsals in church every 
Thursday evening at 7pm 
 

Within each group no auditions are required and open 
to high school students and adults . . . those dedicated 
to support the Music Ministry!  We also will have op-
portunities for the youth of our Parish in the near fu-
ture!  
 

Please stop and see me after any Mass if you have any 
questions or give me a call at the Parish Office . . . 
330/833-6898. 
 

Thanks in advance for sharing your time and talent with 
St. Barbara’s Parish!  We are grateful to all who cele-
brate and support this ministry! 

PRAYER FOR PRIESTS 
 
 

Gracious and loving God, we thank you for the gift of our priests. 
 

Through them, we experience your presence in the sacraments. 
 

Help our priests to be strong in their vocation. 
Set their souls on fire with love for your people. 
 

Grant them the wisdom, understanding, and strength they need 
to follow in the footsteps of Jesus. 
 

Inspire them with the vision of your Kingdom. 
 

Give them the words they need to spread the Gospel. 
 

Allow them to experience joy in their ministry. 
 

Help them to become instruments of your divine grace. 
 

We ask this through Jesus Christ, who lives and reigns as our 
Eternal Priest. 
 
 

Amen. 
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    School  
 Calendar 

BINGO every Wednesday 
October 4th Blessing of the Animals (parking lot Between          

                       Church and Rectory)  
October 12th Annual School Auction 
October 21st  Book Fair All Week  long  
October 23rd, Grandparent's Day Mass 
                       (9:00am with breakfast following in the PLC)  
November 11th Veteran's Day Mass  
                           and Breakfast following in the PLC  
December 7th Breakfast with Santa  
December 14th - 15th Christmas Cookie Sale 
February 28th - April 3rd Lenten Fish Frys - Fridays 
April 4th Breakfast with the Easter Bunny 
Date TBA Chili Cookoff/Cake Competition 
May 14th - 17th Festival 

Apples for Students 
This is a easy way to fundraise without doing anything or have to 
remember to do it.  Please register your Giant Eagle rewards 
card to support our students here at St. Barbara. Sign up at Gi-
anteagle.com/AFTS.  Provide our school ID #1461. Each time 
your Advantage Card is scanned, your purchases automatically 
earn our school FREE educational awards. This does not touch 
your fuel perks or % off of your food bill.  This is Giant Eagle’s 
way of supporting schools  in help with supplies. 

        MID’S LIDS!!!!! 
 

St. Barbara School has teamed up with Mid’s 

Spaghetti/Pizza Sauce in collecting CLEAN 

lids. The school will receive money for the 

lids. Mid’s is a local company out of Navarre.  Clean lids 

can be dropped off in the boxes located at the entrances 

to the church or the school. A great way to help the 

school and enjoy good comfort food.   

 

BINGO 
St. Barbara BINGO is looking 
for players.  Want to try your 

hand  at “BINGO”.  Stop by 
on Wednesday nights.   

  The Bobcat 
         Corner 

 

SCHOOL MASSES 
School Masses will be held on 

Wednesdays at 8:20 a.m. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

You may send form in or call the School to make reservations 

 

Your Pizza Fund Raiser 
2nd Monday of the month 4 to 8 p.m. 

Mention St. Barbara and we get a donation 
3161 Lincoln Way West 

BINGO Help Needed 
Bingo is looking for help on the floor selling tickets 
and other duties.  Bingo is every Wednesday.  Door 
open at 4:30 and Bingo starts at 6:30.  Help would 
need to be there 5:30.  For more information con-
tact the school.    
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Are you a Parishioner of St. Barbara’s? 
 

Are you and your family registered parishioners?  Please do not 
assume you are registered just because you attend Mass. If you 
have not called the Rectory or stopped in, we do not have record 
of you.  Please call the Rectory at 330-833-6898, from 8:30-4:30 
Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday to get registered.   

 

Attention 18-Year Olds or Older ! 
 

Persons who are 18 years old or older need to regis-

ter in their own name at the Rectory as a parishioner 

since they are now adults.  It does not matter 

whether living at home or not.  If you are 18 or over 

and have not registered in your own name, please 

come to the Rectory and register as an adult.  This is 

important since you may need proof of active parish 

participation for Marriage or to be a Sponsor for 

Baptism or Confirmation.  
 

 Please call the Rectory at 330-833-6898. 

Massillon K of C Council 554  
Right to Life Plans for Fall of 2019 
 

As a gift from God, every human life is sacred from conception 
to natural death. The life and dignity of every person must be 
respected and protected at every stage and in every condition. 
The right to life is the first and most fundamental principle of 
human rights that leads Catholics to actively work for a world of 
greater respect for human life. 
 

CANTON 40 DAYS FOR LIFE PRAYER VIGIL 

Please help our 554 Council regarding Right for Life on the fol-

lowing dates. 
The Fall 40 Days for Life Vigil begins on Wednesday, Septem-
ber 25 from 8:00 am to 6:00 pm outside the Canton Planned 
Parenthood, 2663 Cleveland Ave. NW, Canton. Massillon K of C 
Council #554 will have a one hour prayer vigil every Sunday  
with the Rosary said from 2:00 to 3:00 pm during the 40 Days 
which will conclude on Sunday, November 3rd with Stations of 
the Cross. This will be a peaceful presence focused on sending 
a powerful message to our community about the tragic reality of 
abortion. We will also call for repentance to those who work 
there and those who patronize the abortion center. If you wish to 
join us please meet us at Planned Parenthood; 2663 Cleveland 
Ave NW. Canton, OH. We are not permitted to park, walk, or 
stand on their property. We must stay on the public sidewalk or 
park on the street. If you wish to join us and need a ride please 
contact Joe Vilhosky at (330) 833-0130 or (330) 806-4036.  
 

1st Prayer Vigil – September 29, 2019 - 2 P.M.  

2nd Prayer Vigil - Life Chain Sunday - October 6, 2019 - 2 P.M. 

We will say the rosary and form a Life Chain in front of Planned 

Parenthood. 
Every Sunday we will hold the vigil at 2 P.M. and conclude on 
November 3rd with the Stations of the Cross.   
 
9 Day Novena  
St. Barbara parish and Massillon K of C Council 554 will again 
be emailing our semiannual multifaceted 9 day novena for the 
respect and protection of every human life starting on Monday, 
Sept. 30th. Each day, a different intention is accompanied by a 
short reflection, suggested actions and related information. If 
you have an acquaintance that did not receive the last Novena 
or what the K of C Council in Massillon is doing for the Catholic 
community in email form and would like to receive this, please 
notify Joe Vilhosky at jvilhosky@hotmail.com.  

Vocations –“But you, man of God, pursue righteous-
ness, devotion, faith, love, patience, and gentle-
ness.” Is your faith in Christ leading you to grow in 
holiness as a priest, deacon, sister or brother? If so, 
contact Fr. Christopher Luoni at (330) 744-8451 or 
by email cluoni@youngstowndiocese.org. 

Natural Family Planning Classes 
Mercy Medical Center offers Natural Family Planning Classes 
for interested couples. The next class series will begin on Sun-
day, October 13th from 2-4pm. All Classes are taught by certi-
fied teaching couples. The fee for the class series is $40.00 per 
couple, which includes all materials and parish is free. This 
service is offered in cooperation and under the guidance of the 
Office of Marriage and Family Ministry of the Catholic Diocese 
of Youngstown. Natural Family Planning (NFP) is the 
knowledge and understanding of natural fertility. It is ac-
ceptance and respect for combined fertility as a couple. 

Stewardship: “My child, remember that you re-
ceived what was good during your lifetime while 
Lazarus likewise received what was bad; but now 
he is comforted here, whereas you are tormented. 
Moreover, between us and you a great chasm is 
established..” LUKE 16:25-26 
When God created the world, He declared that it 
was good and He gave it to all mankind for us to 
enjoy. However, over the years we have created a 
chasm between those who have great gifts and 
those who do not. In today’s Gospel we see that 
with our own generosity we must bridge that gap 
between those who have much and those who have 
little or we may find ourselves on the wrong side of 
the chasm in the next life. 

mailto:cluoni@yougnstowndiocese.org
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BOX TOPS!! 
 

Save your BOX TOPS for St. Barbara School.  For every 
50 turned in the School gets $10.   Cut them out and drop 
them off at the table located at each entrance  or drop off 
at the School or Rectory during open hours.  
 

If you do a lot of shopping online, please consider regis-
tering with box tops and shopping at the marketplace. 
They have many stores, such as JC Penney, Kohl’s, 
Home Depot, just to name a few, that will give a percent-
age of what you buy back to our school. The website is 
www.boxtops4education.com Thank you for your support 
of our school. 
This is an easy way to help fund the school.   
 

THANK YOU TO EVERYONE THAT DONATED BOX TOPS.   

Mass Scheduling for 2020 – We will begin scheduling 
Masses for 2020 through February.  Due to the regional 
changes, we will attempt scheduling knowing that there 
may be changes if necessary.  We will keep one day a 
week open for Masses in case we have to reschedule in the 
event of changes. 

Stark Deanery Council of Catholic Women 
Style Show Fundraiser Luncheon 

 

“HATS OFF TO LADIES” 
 

When: Friday, October 4th, 2019  

Time: Doors open at 10:00 am, Lunch at 11:30 am 

Where: La Pizzeria (3656 Dressler Rd NW, Canton) 

Cost is $25.00 per person – Please make checks payable 

to DSCCW and send to Attn: Margaret Durkin, 620 

Bachtel St SE, North Canton, OH 44720 

Raffle Baskets, 50/50, and Door Prizes 

Registration deadline is September 30th.  

Questions? Call (330) 494-2298 

“FIRST STEP FOR CHANGE” 
October is Respect Life Month - For our parish to 
help us in respecting and helping life, during the 
month of October  we will again have the baby bot-
tles for change collection for  “First Step for Change” 
-through Catholic Charities. Start saving your 
change so next week-end when you pick up  your  
baby bottle you will have a head start. 
Thank you  in advance for being so supportive to 
help families in our community. 
“God Bless You and your gift to  make a change.” 

Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults (RCIA) 
If you or someone you know is interested in becoming Catholic or 
learning more about the Catholic Faith, please call the parish office 
at (330) 833-6898, and ask to speak with our Director of Religious 
Education, Amy Davis, for information about our RCIA sessions, 
which will begin soon. 
 

Bible Study 
If you want to know what it means to live with God’s wisdom and are 
ready to dive deeper into applying Scripture to your life, we invite you 
to join us for Wisdom, an Ascension Press Bible study. You will not 
only benefit personally from being part of this study; you will also help 
us to grow in fellowship as a parish as we grow closer to Christ to-
gether.  There are two opportunities for sessions – either Sunday 
mornings from September 22, 2019 through January 26, 2020 from 
9:15AM – 10:15AM or Tuesday mornings from September 24, 2019 
through January 28, 2020 from 9AM – 10AM.  The cost is $20/person 
and registration forms are available through the rectory. 
 

Youth Ministry 
This year we will be dividing our youth ministry into separate ses-
sions for middle school teens and high school teens to help focus on 
student needs.  There will be a parent meeting for parents of stu-
dents in grades 6-8 who are interested in youth ministry on Tuesday, 
September 17, 2019 at 7:00PM in the Community Room.  We will be 
asking for your feedback regarding the best ways to meet the needs 
of your children.  If you are unable to attend, but your child is interest-
ed in participating, please contact Amy at (330) 833-6898 or 
amy.davis@saintbarbaraparish.com.  Our youth ministry teens are 
currently volunteering at the Yankee Peddler festival on the week-
ends.  All are invited to come out and visit our apple dumpling booth!  
We will resume regular sessions in late September.   
 

Book Club 
We will be starting up the book club this fall!  Check back soon for 
more details. 

Please join St. Joseph Church, Canton on TUESDAY, 
OCTOBER 22nd  7:00PM for the second in our Capital 

Campaign Fundraisers; 
 

ARTS AND ARCHITECTURE 
   TUESDAY, OCTOBER 22ND  7:00PM 

$10.00 PER PERSON 
 

 

This historical and informative walking tour of the 
inside of the beautiful church will cover areas from 
the front to the back, including facts and details that 
are both interesting and inspirational. Tour space is 
limited. Reservations can be paid for in advance at 
the rectory office. 330-453-2526. 
 

St. Joseph Church 2427 Tuscarawas St. West Can-
ton, Ohio will have on  Sunday, October 6th , under 
the guidance of Denny Kinkead, our parish Lay 
Leader of Prayer, a prayer service of the Holy Ro-
sary and Evening Prayer. Please join Denny and oth-
er members of our parish as we share these beauti-
ful prayers. The service will begin at 4:00pm. 

SAVE THE DATE! 
Our Caring Stitchers will be hosting a craft sale on 
October 26th-27th in the Narthex after masses. 
Please stop by and do some holiday shopping and 
see how hard this group works to fulfill its mission! 
Thank you all so much for your continued support! 

tel:(330)%20833-6898
mailto:amy.davis@saintbarbaraparish.com


Please support our advertisers! They make our bulletin possible! 

    
   St. Barbara School 
     330-833-9510 Phone 
Stark County Catholic Schools 

 

2809 Lincoln Way NW Massillon, OH  

 

 

 

If you  or 

anyone you 

know and 

trust would 

like to 

advertise on 

the bulletin 

Call  
330-833-6898 
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Patty & Toots 

Carmola 
 

330-832-9405  
Patty’s Cell  330-575-0898 

CARMOLASFLOWERS.COM 


